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Decisions can’t be made arbitrarily and in isolation. Health care providers
and Albertans need to be involved. 
Government is making changes voters never agreed to and were never
asked about.

Albertans deserve answers and certainty on what their health care will
look like for them and their families.  
People don’t realize what’s at risk and may not realize it until it’s too late.
If patients have questions or concerns, doctors are here to help. 

It’s about wanting to protect the stability of our publicly funded health
care system and the health of Albertans. 
We’ve offered to reduce what we get paid. Government ignored us.

All Albertans should have a voice in what our health care
system looks like.

Albertans are already stressed because of COVID and
economic uncertainty. Accessing health care shouldn’t be
stressful too.

It’s not about wanting more money. 


